July 10, 2012 \ REACOR T

Mr. Leonard Greene

Town Clerk, Town of Beacon Falls
10 Maple Avenue

Beacon Falls, CT 06403

Dear Mr. Greene:

The Beacon Falls Board of Finance regularly scheduled meeting for tonight, Tuesday,
July 10, 2012, at 7:30 p.m. is cancelled due to lack of quorum.

The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 14, 2012 at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Martha Melville
Clerk for the Board of Finance



